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September 2, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re:  Joint Memo – Temporary Renewal of COVID-19 Surge Resources 
 
As the existing memorandum of understanding between BCEHS and the Ambulance Paramedics of 
BC, CUPE 873 on the staffing of the 55 COVID-19 surge resources expires at the end of September 
2021, an agreement has been reached to create temporary PCP positions effective October 1, 2021, 
for the resources based on identified staffing needs while the long-term sustainment staffing plan is 
being finalized. 
 
Please click HERE to view the full memo from BCEHS and APBC. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Troy Clifford 
Provincial President 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
TC/sb/MoveUp 

http://www.apbc.ca/index.php/download_file/10791/

